
Meetings Between PCC + CC 

30 August 2013 - PCC, DPCC, CC, DCC 

 

1 Street to Strategic – ACO McCardle updated the PCC as to the current Street to 

Strategic project work.  His Department Heads were currently scoping the practical 

and technical specifications required together with a cost/benefit analysis on the 

options identified. 

 

2 IPCC Update – The DCC gave an update on a new referral to the IPCC where a male 

involved in a road traffic collision being spoken to at the scene by police was involved 

in a further collision with a vehicle resulting in serious injury.  Northumbria had 

voluntarily referred the matter to the IPCC. 

The DCC gave updates on current IPCC investigations into a death in custody and an 

assault in custody.  Both updates were noted. 

 

3 The Force Solicitor provided an update into the current position of discussions 

between Northumbria Police, Sunderland Football Club and the Football Association 

over the kick off timing of the forthcoming Derby match between Sunderland and 

Newcastle. 

 

4 The PCC updated the CC on a forthcoming induction day for a scrutiny group 

established to review closed police complaint files and provide feedback to the PCC.  

The CC noted the intention and agreed that both she and the DCC would attend the 

induction day and meet the scrutiny group. 

 

5 The PCC updated the CC on the current draft on the Stage 2 Transfer agreement to the 

Home Office.  The PCC thanked the CC for the input provided by the Northumbria 

Police Department Heads into the draft proposals. 

 

6 (i) Operational Update – The DCC provided a briefing on a recent serious sexual 

offence. 

(ii) ACC Vant gave a full Gold Briefing to the PCC on the forthcoming English 

Defence League demonstration in South Shields. 

Following the briefing it was agreed that both the PCC and ACC Vant would attend 

South Shields that night and meet with the town MP to conduct a walk-about to 

reassure residents and businesses. 

 

 

 

 

 


